
MASONIC EDUCATIONAL TALK AWARD 

Form can be found at the Grand Lodge’s website located at: 

www.grandlodge-tn.org / secretary’s portal 

contributed by  

Brother Bobby DeMott  

Past Grand Historian and Past Education Committee Chairman 

The Education Committee of the Grand Lodge of Tennessee would like to 

encourage the brothers of each lodge to participate in a program whereby the 

individual member would gain self confidence in public speaking and the brethren 

of the lodge would benefit from the presentation. Each brother is invited to make a 

talk of about 15 minutes duration on a Masonic subject of his choice. The 

Secretary is then asked to complete a form (see below) informing the education 

committee that such a talk was given. The Brother will then be presented a 

certificate to that effect. The forms may be submitted to the Grand Secretary when 

the monthly report is filed. 

 

Lodge Name and Number: __________________________________________________ 

 

Secretary's Name:      __________________________________________________ 

 

Secretary's Address:   __________________________________________________ 

 

                       __________________________________________________ 

 

Brother Giving Talk:   __________________________________________________ 

 

Date of Talk:          __________________________________________________ 

 

Topic of Talk:         __________________________________________________ 

 

 

http://www.grandlodge-tn.org/
http://www.gmwp.org/masonictalk/#form

